
Date: October 4, 2012 

To:  Paul Sullivan - IEEE Switchgear Committee Secretary 

 Ted Olsen – IEEE Switchgear Committee Vice-Char 

From:  Frank DeCesaro – STLNA Technical Liaison Director 

Subject:  HVTT Liaison report 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

As reported at the last switchgear committee meeting the ballot for IEEE 4 had closed on February 

29, 2012 with a 95% affirmative vote.  The working group chair and secretary resolved the negatives 

from the balloting and are in the final stages of getting the standard through IEEE publication. The 

chairman stated that it is hard to tell how long this process will take but hopes to have it completed 

by the end of 2012. 


